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Natural Gas Trading Availability Announcement 

 
Dear clients, 
 

We inform you that Investment Company Limit Prime Securities AD Podgorica for Natural 
Gas will switch from spot financial instrument to futures as of December 20, 2022. This means 
that the old NatGas symbol will be discontinued and a new one will be opened. 
You need to close the open positions you have with natural gas no later than 19.12.2022 at 
22:59h, otherwise the system will close them by itself then at the last available price. 
Trading with natural gas will continue under the same conditions as it was until now, only with 
futures prices. All trading conditions are available on the platform and will be published on our 
website. 
 


